
MALVERN CITY COUNCIL 
MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING 
Malvern City Hall − 100 W 5th Street 

 
The April 8, 2024, special meeting of the Malvern City Council, regarding the tax levy for fiscal 
year 2025, was called to order by Mayor Douglas Shere at 6:30 p.m. Council members present 
were Bryant Rasmussen, Roger Johnson, and Heather West. Also in attendance was Joe George. 
Mayor Shere called to order a public hearing regarding the proposed tax levy for fiscal year 
2025 at 6:31 p.m. Shere recognized the publication of the notice of public hearing in the Malvern 
Leader on March 21, 2024.  Clerk reported no written objections filed at City Hall. Mayor Shere 
called for objections, statements, and/or exhibits for Council consideration; there being none. 
Shere adjourned the public hearing at 6:32 p.m. Johnson motioned to adjourn the meeting at 
6:32 p.m. Seconded by West. Johnson, West, and Rasmussen voted aye; motion carried. 
 
 

_____________________________ 

ATTEST:       Douglas Shere, Mayor  

 
_________________________ 

Joe George, City Clerk 

 


